Michael J. Nigbor, Judge Advocate

Sons of the American Legion Squadron 303
P.O. Box 1931

Bonita Springs, FL 34134

Christian Rapp, Detachment Adjutant
215 Greenwood Ave.
Lehigh Acres, FL 33936 October 4, 2023

The intent of this letter is to show my interest in the High office of Southwestern Area
Vice Commander for the Sons of the American Legion in District 8 and 13 for the
2024-2025 service year. I am currently the Southwestern Area Vice Commander for
Districts 8 and 13 Detachment of Florida. I am a graduate of the S.A.L. College and a
Basic Training graduate. I have held many positions at the District S.A.L.and Riders
level including District 13 Commander for 2 years and Riders Chairman. also served as
136 Squadron Commander for 4 years.

On October 4, 2023 at the regularly scheduled meeting of Squadron 303 in Bonita
Springs, Florida, the membership voted unanimously to endorse me for the high office of
Southwestern Area Vice Commander Detachment of Florida. I am eligible for
membership in the Sons of the American Legion through my father, an Army veteran of
the Korean War.

I am dedicated to doing my best for the future of the American Legion and our families. 1
have met so many wonderful and dedicated people through my years of service and I'm
excited to continue this history.

I have the endorsement of our Post Commander, Adam Prentki, and Squadron
Commander, Peter Godshaw. It is with great respect and enthusiasm that we present this

letter.

For God and Country,

Michael Niﬁor, %uthwestem Area Vice Commander District 8 and 13

~

Adam Prentki, Commander Post #303 Squadron 303 Commander, Peter Godshaw




